
Y6 Boys Football Event

Tuesday 8th October 2024 - South Hunsley School

Our Year Six boys got their football campaign off to a promising start at the

annual South Hunsley Cluster football event last week, even if it wasn’t quite as

successful as it could so easily have been. Playing in a group consisting of South

Cave, Hunsley Primary and Swanland, our boys started the evening with a thrilling

3-3 draw against Hunsley Primary (conceding a last minute equaliser!), followed by

a narrow 1-0 defeat to Swanland and then completing their group with a draw

against eventual tournament winners South Cave. The fact the boys had the

better of the chances against South Cave shows how they could easily have been

crowned champions themselves with a bit more fortune and decisiveness in front

of goal on the evening. Nevertheless, they rounded off the evening with a

convincing 8-0 win against North Cave to seal 5th place overall. Well done on some

excellent and encouraging performances, boys!


